
Peoria Area Woodworker’s Club Newsletter  2019 - May

  Woodworker’s Club Meeting  
Wednesday, May 15th @ 6:30 PM 

The Woodworker’s Shop, East Manito Rd., Pekin. 

May Meeting Notes: President, Les Linton called the meeting of May 17th to 
order at 6:30PM. 

Business Meeting:  Treasurer Norm Bartlett received a CEFCU statement and has 
reported the sum of $2,130.83 in the club’s savings account and an additional 
$22.92 in checking.  And as usual, those figures reconciled with the CEFCU 
statement dated 5/11/2019. 

Old Business: the planning committee reported out on planned meeting topics, 
included battery plus rep, challenge, dust collection, sketchup and finishing. 

New Business: none 

Drawings: 50-50 was won by Les Linton. The $25 gift card for show and tell was 
won by John Freimuth. The $35 gift card was won by David Keen. 

Show and Tell: 

Les Linton: Les brought a replica trophy he made for the 
Springfield bike club.  He built 6 and they’ve asked for 9 
more.  

 

Danny Duke: Danny used his scroll saw to make a 
chess set. The set was very intricate and was finished 
with brush on poly. 
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Jason Clayton: Jason was busy, made a jewelry box with 
book matched top, a toy truck, a helicopter, a tractor and a 
wagon! 

 

John Freimuth: brought a ratcheting candle holder 
that he made a long time ago and found it in a thrift 
shop. 

Tim Wilcoxen: Tim made a kaleidoscope from maple that 
was originally large timbers and cherry accents. He made a 
prototype using pine. 
 

Mark Padesky: brought a tilt-top table based on the 
design from a similar table his parents own. 
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Jim Seelye: Jim spends some of his time with the 
woodcarving club. He shares his projects with the club 
regularly. This week he brought a chip carving and wood 
burning pieces he made. 
 

Lee Gatzemeyer: Lee made dining table models 

A.J. Gatzemeyer: A.J. previously shared with the club 
(using the TV) the power feeder he made to cut the pieces 
for the clock frames he was making. This month A.J. 
brought over the power feeder mechanism and showed 
some of the modifications he made since then, including 
adding a fan to keep the motor cool. 

Tom Robertson: Tom brought a segmented bowl 
turning that he made with cherry, poplar, walnut and 
spalted beech.  
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John Goodenough: made a box to help him keep 
things organized in his shop. 

Program: 
We had a special guest from (oddballgallery.com), Kieth Williams. Kieth 
specializes in making wooden balls out of solid wood and plywood. He uses 
triangles that are glued together to form a ball. Kieth explained his process using 
pictures and videos. He was very gracious and answered all the questions. 

Contact Information 

President -  – Les Linton - 309-202-0971 - llinton68@gmail.com 
Vice President – Dan Withrow - 815715-0681 -  danwithrow@aol.com 
Secretary-Newsletter – Khaled Mohammad - 309-868-6399 - PAWSecretary@gmail.com 
Treasurer - Norm Bartlett – 309-697-4341 – linnorm12@juno.com  
Librarian - Khaled Mohammad - 309-868-6399 -  khaled@me.com  
Refreshments - John Goodenough - 815-440-1048 - johngoodenough38@gmail.com  
Web Master - Mark Salrin - 309-382-2729 -  marksalrin@ccg-services.com
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